

8th January 2020



Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to take the opportunity to inform you that the Walsall Council deadline for applications for Reception admissions in September 2020 is Wednesday 15th January. Nursery children are not automatically enrolled into our Reception classes, therefore an application will need to be made via the council.

If you have internet access, an application for a place can be made online via the below website which also contains useful information regarding the application process and contact details for the admissions team should assistance be required.

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/primary_school_admissions

You can also contact the Parent Support Adviser (Admissions & Appeals) at Walsall Council on 01922 652578 or 01922 652453, or visit the school office where someone will be on hand to help.

We look forward to continuing to support your child through their early year's education, and helping them become The Best They Can Be.

MAN

Yours sincerely,

5 Davies

Mrs. S. Davies Headteacher







